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EVENTS 

*Reminder to all business owners 

who have not renewed their   

business license, fees have now 

doubled.  If you are a home 

based business and did not send 

back your updated business     

license form, we will assume you 

are no longer in business.  For 

any questions, please contact 

Christine Webb at 884-4603. 

Is your organization seeking a  

donation from Grantsville City?  

Donations are only given during 

the fiscal 2021-2022 year if an  

application has been approved by 

Grantsville City.  Applications are 

due April 1, 2021.  The application 

is on the city website at 

www.grantsvilleut.gov.        

Guidelines are listed on the      

application. 

The Grantsville City Library‘s    

current hours are Tuesday 

through Friday, 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 

p.m. and Saturday from 10:00 

a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  Closed Sunday, 

Monday and holidays.  Although 

they aren’t doing any face-to-face 

programs, they are doing Grab-n-

Go craft kits. They are also  

scheduling use of the conference 

room.  Call 435-884-1670 for 

more information. 

REMINDERS 

FOR YOUR INFO 

The City has received questions 

regarding public utility and 

drainage easements located on 

private property. Public utility 

and drainage easements are  

specifically designated areas of 

land for the installation and 

maintenance of public utilities or 

storm water drainage.  These 

easements allow cities and    

businesses to provide important 

services that citizens use daily.   

Public Drainage easements run 

storm water runoff to other     

locations in town.  These drain-

age easements detail what is and 

is not allowed, and are located in 

a note on the recorded plat. 

Drainage basins or detention 

ponds also have specific require-

ments with what can be allowed.  

Any changes to Public Drainage 

easements must be approved in 

writing through Grantsville City 

before work can begin.  Call City 

Hall to make an appointment 

with the City Engineer. 

 

We are sad to report in behalf of 

the Sociable Committee that the 

136th Annual Grantsville Sociable 

scheduled for next month, has 

been cancelled due to the high 

COVID-19 numbers.  They are 

looking forward to next year. 

The Tooele County Health Dept.      

is offering COVID-19 vaccines at 

this time to people 70 and older.  

Schedule an appointment online 

at tooelehealth.jotform.com/

firstappointment or call 435-277-

2484.  There are  limited vaccines, 

so appointments will fill up  

quickly.  It may take a few tries to 

get an appointment. 

Livestock owners:  Please fill out 

the enclosed livestock form and 

return it to the Grantsville City 

Police Department.  The form 

may also be found on the city 

website.  This will help any lost 

livestock make it back to the  

correct owner.  For questions, 

you may email 

etripp@grantsvilleut.gov. 

 

Dog licenses are due on March 

31st, 2021.  Every dog licensed 

needs a current rabies shot.  The 

cost for licensing is $15.00 for a 

spayed or neutered dog and 

$25.00 if they are not.  There will 

be a dog clinic on Thursday, 

March 18th at the Fire Station 

from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  Vet 

will accept cash and checks only.  

COVID-19 guidelines will apply. 


